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Derwent & Solway would like to support the public consultation regarding the disposal of radioactive waste in West Cumbria and will encourage our 
tenants and residents to put their views forward. 
 
We will do this by promoting the consultation in our offices, on the Harvest Housing website/Facebook pages and by consulting with our Scrutiny 
Panel and our E-panel. We will encourage people to leave feedback via your website, or will post feedback on their behalf if customers do not have 
access to the internet. 

  

 


